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Safety Department 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
BUSINESS LICENSE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of West Hollywood’s regularly 
scheduled Business License Commission scheduled for Tuesday, 
December 5, 2023 at 6:00 p.m., has been cancelled due to a lack of 
agenda items.  
 
 
The next Business License Commission special meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, January 9, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.   

 
 
  
 
 
 
   Falyn Kingi 
      Commission Secretary 
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